From: Tonya Fisher, MT-BC J1SS Exhibits To:

Subject: Legislative Concept 52

Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 2:51:42 PM

Hello,

My name is Tonya Fisher and I am a board certified music therapist who works with people with developmental disabilities. I live in Oregon City. I urge you to pass Legislative Concept 52 into law so that Oregonians experiencing disability can access healthcare, use support people they trust while they are hospitalized and have support when they are making end of life decisions. We need to protect this class of citizens.

Thank you,

Tonya Fisher, MT-BC

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information, including client information protected by federal and state privacy laws. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution, or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.